
Elementary Soccer 2022

(K-5)

It’s soccer season at Gull Lake School! Practices for soccer will occur

during the school day in Phys. Ed. classes. However, players will get to

participate in two tournaments this year:

September 21 - Tompkins @ Gull Lake at 4:00 pm

Students will be dismissed right after school and are

asked to return to our school’s soccer field by 3:55.

September 28 - Gull Lake @ Tompkins at 4:00 pm

For our away tournament, we need to know that the students are

traveling safely to and from Tompkins School. We will provide

transportation for those players who may need it but seats may be

limited. If you are able to take your child yourself, it is very helpful to

us.

If your child is interested in playing soccer this year, please fill

out the attached form and send it back to school by Wednesday,

Sept. 14.Any questions can be directed to Anesia Boutin at the school

at 306-672-4186.

Hope to see you at the games!



My child, ____________________, has permission to play soccer

this year.

________________________________

(parent signature)

Travel to Tompkins on Sept. 28:

There:

I have made arrangements for my child to get to Tompkins

with ___________________.

My child needs a ride provided by the school.

Back:

I have made arrangements for my child to go home with

_______________________.

My child needs a ride provided by the school.


